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The cruelty that these  primates have been enduring beginning in 1962 needs to be 

closed  They are intelligent and need our help to stop the pain and suffering. The 

video shown in the ads is terrifying showing babies being taken from their mothers 

and being scalded   The fear on their faces and the pacing and rocking in the cages, 

do not look as though they are being treated humanly.  What else have they done to 

these primates?   

They cannot escape your grabbing hands. 

 

OHSU wants to keep the program open, so they can collect the large government 

grants to help OHSU open. I understand the merger was terminated due to lack of 

financial.   

 

We need to be the voice for these primates  “If OHSU can’t care for a monkey, how 

can they care for you?“ 

Terminate the program.  

 

 


